

St Quivox Church

34 St Quivox Road, Prestwick KA9 1LU prestwick@gallowaydiocese.org.uk www.stquivox.org.uk 01292 478068 Parish Priest: Stephen Latham

Sunday Mass: Weekday Mass: 9:45am & 6pm at St Quivox, Prestwick and 11.30am at St Ann's, Mossblown usually 10am Monday and Thursday, both at St Quivox

Sunday 4th June 2023 – Trinity Sunday

Mass this week: Mass this week will be at 10am on Monday and Thursday.

Please Pray for those who have died, including Paul Biagi, Eddie Lennon, Gerry Donachie, George Donaldson, Isobel Mullan and Bella Latham.

Coming out of Covid: Several churches have reintroduced communion in the form of wine as well as bread and perhaps it is time we began to think of offering people this option too? One consequence will be the need for far more ministers of communion, and perhaps this also provides an opportunity to ask for more people to become involved in our liturgies in general. A sheet for names, numbers and what commitment you are able to make, please add your name if at all possible.

LEPRA: Thank you for you support last Sunday, 28th May, to Liz, a representative of LEPRA, who spoke about the work they are involved in and made an appeal. They raised over £1200.

St Quivox Building Fund: Over the past few months several people have commented on damp patches staining the inside of the church, we also have a serious fungal infection in part of the church. These problems stem from issues with the roof, some of which require urgent attention. The work to the roof alone will cost several thousand pounds, and while we do have funds to cover the most urgent work, our savings were drawn upon significantly during Covid, to the point where we no longer have a comfortable reserve should any unexpected problems arise. From this weekend the collection boxes will be left out, on those weekends when there is no other statutory special collection, and labelled "building Fund" with any money donated being used for the repair and maintenance of St Quivox.

St Ninian's: St. Ninian's Primary Parent Council are holding a race night on Friday 16th June at 7pm in the church hall. We would be delighted if parishioners wished to join us. It is a 'Bring your own bottle and snacks' night and we expect to have lots of fun raising funds for the school. Tickets are £5 and available in the hall after morning mass or email stninianspc@yahoo.com

The Repository, which is open after the 9.45am mass every Sunday, has a large stock of cards and gifts, including a selection for first communion.



